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EPH has scheduled a system maintenance for our Prior Authorization Fax Server 

on Thursday, October 25, 2018, from 5 pm through 9 pm.  Please utilize your 

Provider Web Portal account for any Prior Authorization submissions during this 

time frame. 

 

We apologize for the inconvenience that this may cause. If you have any concerns 

regarding the planned maintenance please contact the Provider Relations team, 

M-F from 8am-5pm at 915-532-3778 x1507. 
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